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Welcome Back to School Picnic

Friday, September 14th
4:00pm to 6:00pm
Join us as we kick off a new school year with all the school families!

Pizza and music provided by HASA.
Please bring some fun money– there will be games and treats to buy to support this year’s 8th grade fundraising.
Please fill out and send this form to school ASAP so we have a general idea of how many families will be coming[image: image1].  

We hope to see you there!

Please contact Brooke Keith at buff8024@aol.com with any questions.

Family name: _______________________________________

Slices of Pizza: _____________________________________

Number of Waters: ___________________________________
**Remember-- Flocco School shoe sale will be held in the school library from 3:00pm to 5:00pm**
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